
 
 
 

                                    

  

 

 

                                              Ayikpisim ~ Frog Month 

2022 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

 
Peyak kisikaw - 
pay yuk kissy cow 
- Monday  
 
 

 
 
Neso kisikaw - 
Knee so kissy cow 
- Tuesday 
 
 

 
 
Nisto kisikaw - 
knee sto kissy 
cow -Wednesday 
 

 

 
 
Newo kisikaw - 
nay oh kissy cow 
- Thursday  
 
 

1 
 
Niyanan kisikaw - 
knee ya nun kissy 
cow – Friday 

4 5  6 7 
 
Beading Club 
3:30 – 4:45 
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14 
Beading Club 
3:30 – 4:45 
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18 

 

 

 

Easter Monday 

No Classes  

19 20 21 
 
 
 

22 

25 

 

Hot dog order 

forms home 

26 27 
 
Hot dog order 
forms due 

28 
 
Beading Club 
3:30 – 4:45 

29 
 
Hot dog lunch 
today! 

1010 15th Street West 
Prince Albert, SK.  S6V 3S2 
 
School Hours: 
9:00 – 12:15 
12:15 – 1:00 Lunch Break 
1:00 – 3:20 pm 

Phone: 306-763-7672 
Fax: 306-763-4070 

 
Principal – Mrs. K. Korczak  

Vice Principal – Mrs. J Painchaud 
www.srsd119.ca 

Queen Mary Public School 
A School Where Everyone Is Important 

Let’s learn some Cree words!! 
Easter ~ âpisisinok îsikâw                  Growth ~ kîkway ka ohpikihk  

Rain, It is raining ~ kimowan            Spring is starting ~ mâcisekwan  

Candy, Sweet; Chocolate; Medicine ~ maskihkîs      Sun ~ kîsikâwi-pîsim  

Egg ~ wâwi          Bunny ~ wâposos 

 

 

& PJS’ 

http://www.srsd119.ca/


 

Life Improvement Programs 

SPRING 2022 
Unless otherwise indicated, all classes will take place at CFS – 1008 1st Avenue West  

 PLEASE NOTE: Dates and times are subject to change  

 
Date:   Sat. May 14 and Sun. May 15      *Transportation Available      

Time:   9 am to 12 noon        

Registration:  FREE            Funded by: Ministry of Justice - Victims 

Services  

  

    

      

Registration:  FREE                                Funded by:  Ministry of Justice – Victims 

Services  

  

PARENTING FROM THE HEART – Parenting Class for parents, guardians or those who work 

with children Two classes are being offered:  

Date:  Sat., April 23 & Sun. April 24, 2022                        Sat. May 28 and Sun. May 29  
Time:   9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.        *Transportation Available  

Registration:   Free  

To register or for more information,   

Call Rose at CFS 306 961-8410 or email programs.cfspa@sasktel.net  

 For classes that are filled, you can still register and be placed on our “wait list” for the next 

class.   



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Spirit Week 
Monday, April 11th - Pastel/Tye Dye Day  
Tuesday, April 12th - Tourist Day  
Wednesday, April 13th - Jersey Day  
Thursday, April 14th - Crazy Sock/PJ Day 
 

 

APRIL 2ND IS WORLD AUTISM AWARENESS 

DAY 

 

Everyone who’s had the privilege to know 

someone with autism knows what strength, 

courage, and joy these individuals possess and 

this is a great time to share it with others. 

 

Share a story that’s touched your heart. 

Whether it’s your own story or not, let your 

readers know how it touched your heart and 

include a link to the full story so they can read 

it for themselves. 

Find an autism charity worthy of your 

donations and collaborate with your 

neighboring businesses to create a fundraiser, 

sharing the details in your email newsletter 

and on social media.  

 

Share autism resources like 

AutismSpeaks.org or AutismSociety.org. 

EASTER CANDY GUESS 
The week of April 11th-14th we will have a 
candy guess - $0.25 per guess or students 
can bring in a non-perishable item to be 
donated and can make one guess per item. 
Closest guess wins! 
 

 



 
Principals’ Message 
 
Spring is here and we are a few short months away 
from wrapping up this school year. We have many 
things to celebrate at Queen Mary and I would like to 
thank our staff, students and families for contributing 
to a successful year thus far. I would like to make 
mention of a few of our celebrations and noteworthy 
happenings. 
 
SCC met on March 10th and elected a new SCC 
Chairperson, Allison Gamble. Thank- you Allison for 
continuing to be an active member of our school 
community. I would like to encourage guardians to 
attend our next SCC meeting. It is a great opportunity 
to learn more about Queen Mary and all the wonderful 
programs we have. Please watch for our next meeting 
date on our Facebook page! 
  
Thank you to our Playground Committee who has 
raised close to $20,000 for our playground. We are 
almost halfway to our goal! Please watch for any up-
and-coming fundraisers and help support in any way 
that you can. 
  
Classroom numbers are at an all-time high. It is 
wonderful to see caregivers and students seeing the 
value of consistent attendance. With regular 
attendance we see strong connections to positive 
growth for students both academically and socially. We 
are a family and value CONNECTION. Please reach out 
to the school if you are worried about your child’s 
attendance. 
  
I would like to encourage families of grade 8 students 
to think about high school registration for the fall. Last 
week our grade 8 students participated in a tour of 
WESMOR and got a sample of what life was like as a 
high school student. There was a note sent home 
earlier this month communicating to families that 
bussing will no longer be provided to students. If you 
have any questions about your community-based 
school, WESMOR, please reach out to Gina Sinoski at 
764-5233.  
  
Please know that our admin. team has an “open door” 
policy. Call or stop in if you have any questions, 
concerns, or celebrations to share with us! 
  
Let’s finish the year off strong! 
  
Yours in Education, 
Principal Kari Korczak 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

As Public Health Orders have been lifted, and we are not 
required to mask indoors, Queen Mary will no longer be 
providing masks for staff or student use. We will continue to 
be a mask friendly environment so please feel free to mask 
if you so wish.  


